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2023 Electric Cooperative Youth Tour Application

North Arkansas Electric Cooperative, along with the state’s 16 other electric cooper-
atives, will provide an all-expense-paid trip June 16-22, 2023, to Washington, D.C., 
for a selected group of high school juniors.

To apply, please complete this application. Applicants must be high school juniors 
during the 2022-2023 school year, and their parents or guardians must be NAEC 
members. After reviewing applications, NAEC will select applicants for interviews 
to determine the four winners. NAEC must receive applications by March 17, 2023. 
They may be emailed to tmoss@naeci.com, dropped off at an NAEC office or mailed 
to the following address:

North Arkansas Electric Cooperative
Attn: Tori Moss
P.O. Box 1000
Salem, AR 72576 

For more information about Youth Tour, please contact Tori Moss at 870-895-6210 
or tmoss@naeci.com. 

Name:

Address:

City:       State:    ZIP Code: 

Home Phone:      Cell Phone:

Email Address:

Names of Parents or Guardians:

NAEC Account Number:  

High School:

CONTINUED



NAEC must receive application by March 17, 2023. Questions? Please call 870-895-6210.

Please share how you are involved in your school/community and why that is important to you. 

Why do you want to attend the Youth Tour to Washington, D.C.?  
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